LUCAS COUNTY MASK RECOMMENDATION
Lucas County has entered a higher level of Covid-19 delta variant transmission and is now recommending that all people wear masks at indoor settings.  We leave it to the discretion of congregants whether to wear a mask at worship, but do recommend it especially, if you are unvaccinated, or vaccinated, but immune-compromised because of an underlying condition.  We continue to recommend that unvaccinated folks, for their own safety and that of those around them, worship with us online on our Facebook page until such time as you are fully vaccinated.

IN PERSON & LIVE STREAM WORSHIP
NOW OFFERED

For your safety we urge you not to attend until you have received a full vaccination including the two-week waiting period. We do not wish to put anyone’s health at risk.

